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Dear Heidelberg Alumni and Friends:  
 

Once more, the holiday season has begun and cold winter weather is coming 
back to Chicago. You are invited to come and help us celebrate the Season on 

 
Friday, December 09, 2011 at 6:00 PM at 

 
Daley Plaza in Downtown Chicago at the German Christmas Market  

 
 
This event will get you into the holiday spirit and sets aside time for you 
to mingle with friends old and new and to enjoy a glass of Glühwein. We 
will meet at 6:00 PM in front of the Christmas tree, then wander around the market and 
finally gather by one of the Glühwein stands to warm ourselves up. You are more 
than welcome to bring your partner and friends. The more the merrier :) 
 
 
Please let me know if you are attending by contacting me at  
Chicago@alumni.uni-heidelberg.de or on my cell phone 773-551-2886 
 
Hope to see you all on December 9! 
 
Best wishes, 
  
Christoph 
 
Christoph Stokowski 
HAUS Regional Co-Chair Chicago 
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